
Hurricane Maria and Mexico Earthquakes Funds  

 
In light of the devastation caused by Hurricane Maria and multiple earthquakes in 

Mexico, the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops’ Office of National 

Collections has set up funds for both disasters to receive any contributions individuals 

wish to make. Contributed funds will be used to support the reconstruction and pastoral 

needs of the Church as well as humanitarian and recovery assistance through Catholic 

Charities USA. (Hurricane Maria) and Catholic Relief Services. (Mexico Earthquake). 

 

Checks should be sent to: 

 
Hurricane Maria Fund 
Office of National Collections 
P. O. Box 96278, Washington DC 20090-6278 
 
(or) 
 
Mexico Earthquake Fund 
Office of National Collections 
P. O. Box 96278 
Washington DC 20090-6278  
 
Please give generously! Kindly indicate in your communication with your check that you are 
from the Diocese of Rochester. 
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